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                     MEDIA STATEMENT FROM MOST REV BISHOP ANTHONY RANDAZZO,  

                                       BISHOP OF THE DIOCESE OF BROKEN BAY 

 

 

I was deeply saddened to hear of the tragic death of a student at St Lucy’s 
school this afternoon. St Lucy’s undertakes an important mission in the Diocese 
by educating children with disabilities and supporting their families. 

 

My thoughts and prayers are with the family for the loss of their child and the 
community of St Lucy’s who mourn the loss of a student and friend.  

 

I have asked the Director of Schools, Danny Casey to work closely with the 
leadership of St Lucy’s and provide any support that might be needed.  

 

In the meantime, I ask all in the community of Broken Bay to join me in offering 
prayers at this very sad time. 

 

May our hope in the Risen Christ console us all in this time of sadness,  
 
 
Most Rev Anthony Randazzo DD JCL 
Bishop of Broken Bay 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Katrina Lee 
Director of Communications 
Diocese of Broken Bay 
Katrina.lee@bbcatholic.org.au 



 

 


